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Lands office undergoing repairs until Friday 

 
(Kahnawake – 3, Ohiarí:ha/ June 2013) The Lands Unit of the Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke wishes to inform the Community that the Lands office located across from 
the Kahnawake Youth Center will be re-located from Wednesday, June 4th until Friday, 
June 6th for repairs. 
  
Community members can still access Land Allotment, Tioweró:ton and Land 
Management services at the Old Ross House, located in the stone building next door. 
  
The services will be available at its original location for community members on Monday, 
June 10th at 8:30am. 
 

SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention at your discretion until Friday, June 6th at 4pm. 
For further information on this release contact Justus Polson-Lahache at 450-632-7500, 
2267 
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